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Marketing & Engagement Strategies 
The Shire of Pingelly has recently adopted new Marketing and Engagement Strategies after 
conducting a community perception survey in accordance with the Shire’s Corporate     
Business Plan. The survey results identified five key priorities, the first of which is to        
consider what makes the town unique and develop branding that reflects its special        
qualities. The overall aim of these strategies is to promote Pingelly both within and outside 
of the community, attracting people to live, work, visit, and invest in the town. 
 
These new strategies are designed to fit into an overall framework along with the Shire of 

Pingelly Communication Plan.  The Engagement Strategy looks at the Shire’s communication 

with our community more strategically and makes recommendations aimed at increasing 

the reach of the Shire’s messages – making the Shire’s communications more effective.  

 

The Marketing Strategy looks at the promotion of Pingelly outside of our community. This 
includes the consideration of what makes Pingelly special and unique, creating suitable 
identity statement of ‘Positive by Nature’ to guide the marketing of the town. that will help 
promote Pingelly as a unique and attractive place to live, work, and visit. By working with 
community groups and stakeholders, the Shire aims to ensure that the strategy is aligned 
with the needs and desires of Pingelly's residents and businesses. 
 
The Shire of Pingelly recognises that a 
strong marketing and engagement strategy 
is vital for promoting economic growth and 
sustainability in the town. By focusing on 
Pingelly's unique qualities and developing 
a branding and marketing strategy that 
reflects these qualities, the Shire aims to 
position Pingelly as an attractive destina-
tion for both residents and visitors alike. 
With this new strategy in place, the Shire 
of Pingelly is well-positioned to promote 
the town and attract new investment and 
growth in the years  ahead. 

Rates Installment Due 

Attention all property owners, please note that the final instalment of rates for the current 
financial year is due on the 4th of April 2023. Please ensure that payment is made on time 
to avoid any late payment penalties.  

If you are experiencing financial hardships or require assistance with payment arrange-
ments, please do not hesitate to contact the Shire Office . We are here to help and support 
you during these challenging times. 


